
  

reSolve:	Maths	by	Inquiry	is	an	initiative	of,	and	funded	by,	the	Australian	Government	Department	of	
Education	and	Training.	It	is	a	major	project	under	the	Australian	Government’s	Restoring	the	focus	on	
STEM	in	schools	initiative.	It	is	being	conducted	by	the	Australian	Academy	of	Science	in	collaboration	
with	the	Australian	Association	of	Mathematics	Teachers	(AAMT).	The	project	runs	from	November	
2015	to	June	2018.	

reSolve	provides	principals,	teachers,	schools	and	students	with	resources	for	professional	learning	and	
classroom	teaching.	Background	information	is	available	from	http://science.org.au/resolve.		

	

Workshops	to	be	held	in	March	
Come	and	find	out	about	this	project	and	how	you	can	be	involved	in	trialling	the	lessons	
and	the	professional	modules.	We	will	also	discuss	how	this	project	could	fit	in	with	your	
school	plans.	This	would	be	a	great	professional	learning	opportunity	for	you	and	your	
schools.	

Matt	Skoss,	from	Australian	Association	of	Mathematics	Teachers,	will	be	here	to	answer	
any	questions.	

	

HOBART:		 		Tuesday	7th	March	 	 4:00	–	5:30	pm	 Guilford	Young	College				

LAUNCESTON:		Wednesday	8th	March	 4:00	–	5:30	pm	 Scotch	Oakburn	College	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Penquite	Campus	

BURNIE:				 		Thursday	9th	March		 4:00	–	5:30	pm		 Burnie	Primary	School	

	

Please	RSVP	by	Monday	6	March	via	http://tiny.cc/tassie-roadshow.	

Please	contact	us	if	you	have	any	questions	about	the	project	or	the	workshops.	

Outreach	Officer:	Toni	Popowski			tpopowski@aamt.edu.au	,	0400	583	041	

AAMT	Engagement	Manager:	Matt	Skoss		mskoss@aamt.edu.au,	0418	624	631	

	
Mathematics by Inquiry is an initiative of, and funded by, the Australian Government Department of Education and Training.	


